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June 8, 2021 
 
Town of Wilton Zoning Board 
C/O Michele Decoteau 
Wilton, NH  
 
RE:  Isaac Frye Highway – Tax Map F, Lot 003-02, Wilton, NH 
 
Dear Members of the Board. 
  
 
On behalf of the applicant, Isaac Frye Holdings, LLC, we would like to request a continuance of the hearing 
scheduled for June 8, 2021. We propose a continuance until the July 7, 2021, meeting.  During the site walk on 
June 5th, several questions were raised that the applicant would like more time to review and fully investigate 
prior to discussing with the Zoning Board during the Public Hearing.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you have at 603-387-8688. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Jon Rokeh, PE 
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